
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate

Wednesday Feb.2, 2022

● The chair and vice chair of COSW met with Interim President Gonzalez on January 18th and
elevated concerns from our constituents related to remote work and flexibility.

○ COSW and the Parents Employee Resource group (PERG) have been collaborating with
Mary Elizabeth Miles to articulate these concerns and work toward solutions.

○ On January 21st, Dr. Gonzalez joined Mary Elizabeth Miles at a meeting with the PERG to
hear the feedback directly.

○ The following week, Dr. Gonzalez emailed the PERG ahead of the campus-wide email
about remote work and flexibility to thank them for sharing their concerns and to let them
know she heard them.

● COSW will be sending out a request for nominations in late March/early April.
● Please reach out to Heather Fox or Michelle Rodems with questions or concerns.

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui on Feb. 2,
2022.


